Sandra Katz
Saco
LD 1259

I am writing in support of LD 1259: An Act to Enhance Public Safety in Maine by
Defining the Relationship Between Local and Federal Law Enforcement.

Maine law enforcement is not trained in the complex and changing area of
immigration law, and does not have the capacity to add Federal law enforcement into
their job description.

These bills protect Maine law enforcement agencies from liability for following
federal orders that might be illegal.

Immigrants are vital members of our economy and our communities, and they have
constitutional rights.

Please pass this bill.

Thank you!



